
CITY OF WHITTIER 
Gateway to Western Prince William Sound 
P.O. Box 608 Whittier, Alaska 99693 | (907) 472-2327 | Fax (907) 472-2404 

 
August 4, 2025 

DOWL 
Attn: Renee Whitesell 
3535 College Road, Suite 100 
Fairbanks, AK 99709 
rwhitesell@dowl.com  
 
Dear Ms. Whitesell, 

We are pleased to inform you that the City of Whittier has selected DOWL as the 
apparent best-value proposer for the Safe Streets for All (SS4A) Comprehensive Safety 
Action Plan solicitation. Your proposal demonstrated extensive expertise, a customized 
approach tailored to our community’s needs, and a strong commitment to safer 
transportation systems. We look forward to working together on this valuable project for 
Whittier. 

This notice of intent to award is contingent upon the successful negotiation and 
execution of a contract between the City of Whittier and DOWL. Following the 
acknowledgement and acceptance of this notice of intent to award, the City will send a 
draft contract to you for review; as well as other required documents needed for the 
contract.   

Congratulations on your selection and thank you for participating in the 
procurement process. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the contract, please contact me 
at (907) 472-2327 ext. 204 or by email at cityclerk@whittieralaska.gov. 

Sincerely, 

 

Shelby Carlson 
City Clerk 
City of Whittier 
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